
 

 

 

 

 

 

MIDDLE PAXTON TOWNSHIP 

Planning Commission Meeting 

Of December 14th, 2020 

 

Members and people in Attendance: Liz Rodda, Don Morse, Gary Deimler, Jeff Smith, Bill 

Kotkiewicz, Ed Fisher 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairwoman Liz Rodda. 

 

No minutes of previous meeting available. 

 

The Planning Commission reviewed and discussed the phasing plan for Zion Church.  The 

Church now desires to phase the project with construction of Parking Lot #1 and #2 along with 

the stormwater basin as Phase I.  The later phases will be Parking Lot #3 and #4.  

Planning Commission had no objections to allow phasing of the Church plan. 

 

The Planning Commission reviewed the LDI sewage module for a sewer line extension to the 

Dauphin Borough Sewage Treatment Plant.   Don Morse moved to recommend approval of the 

module, seconded by Gary Deimler.  Motion carried.  5-0. 

 

Updated Zoning Ordinance is ongoing.  We hope to have a meeting in the spring of 2021. 

 

Motion by Gary Deimler, seconded by Bill Kotkiewicz to adjourn at 7:45 p.m.   

 

 

Respectively Submitted, 

SIGNATURE ON FILE  

Ed Fisher, Zoning Officer/BCO  

 


